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Dear Families,

| am excited to share that our Marshall STEMM Academy students will be using a Mathematics
and Reading program again this year called i-Ready!

i-Ready is an online program that will help us determine your child’s strengths and areas for
growth, personalize their learning, and monitor their progress throughout the school year. To
begin, we’ll be administering the i-Ready Diagnostic from September 13-28, 2023 . It’s critical
that students try their best so we can get accurate data that will help inform our instruction and
drive the online lessons students receive.

To help prepare your child for the i-Ready Diagnostic, encourage them to try their best on each
question, try not to rush, and understand that they will not know the answer to every question.

Thank you for your continued support and for being a partner in your child’s learning! To learn
more about j-Ready, visit i-ReadyCentral.com/FamilyCenter.

Sincerely,

Douglas Bell, Principal Marshall STEMM Academy


http://www.i-readycentral.com/familycenter

